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8 July 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
RE: SATs results 2019 
 
It has now been definitely confirmed that your child’s SATs results will be available for school to check on 
Tuesday 9th July 2019. We then need to process the data and check anything we do not agree with. 
 
You can therefore collect your child’s SATs results on Wednesday 10th July 2019 anytime from 3.30pm 
onwards. You do not need to make an appointment but please be aware you may have to wait a short while 
if I am with another parent. 
 
I will be available from 3.30pm until 5pm for parents to drop in to collect the results. I am unable to give 
SATs results to the children and therefore a parent/carer must attend to collect the results. 
 
Fingers crossed for our usual outstanding results! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Headteacher 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 
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